
 

 
 

Dear Families,  

 
Welcome To Mars and Beyond Vacation Bible School.  My name is Christine Keating and I am the 

Director of this years' Vacation Bible School.  On behalf of Woodlawn Chapel Presbyterian Church, I 

want to welcome you and your family to our church.   
 

At To Mars and Beyond VBS, your students will enjoy an interactive, energizing, Bible-based good 

time as they explore where God’s power can take them. They will become Voyagers and discover 
how to serve God and God’s mission for their lives. 

 

After a high-energy Opening Assembly time, Voyagers make their way to the Bible Story station. 
Interactive Bible lessons reveal Power Launcher (key learnings) to equip them for an active life with 

God. Your Voyagers will also discover our Vector Verse (Bible Memory Verse), Ephesians 3:20- 
Glory to God, who is able to do far beyond all that we could ask or imagine by his power at 
work within us!  

 

Students will expand on what they have discovered by participating in a variety of activities: making 
their own art projects at the Craft Station, singing new music at the Music Station, exploring science 

activities at Science Station, participating in recreational activities at the Recreation Station, and 

enjoying tasty snacks at the Snack Station. Along the way, the Voyagers will hear about our mission 
project and enjoy being active! 

 
This year our mission project is collecting used shoes for area Food Pantries. Any non-perishable 

items will be collected throughout the week. Most common items that are needed include canned 

soup, canned ravioli/meats, cereals, peanut butter and jelly, canned vegetables and fruit, granola 

bars, pasta, and hand held can openers. Help us collect a record number of items!   
 
On Friday, July 19 at 11am, we will have our To Mars and Beyond Celebration. The celebration 

will include a picnic style lunch with hot dogs, chips, and cookies. Please bring your lawn chairs 
and/or a blanket and join us!  Before the picnic you will be entertained by a presentation from the 

Voyagers beginning at 11am.  Please mark your calendars and join us for fellowship and fun! 

 
Sincerely, 

     

Christine Keating, 
Your To Mars and Beyond VBS Director 
 
 

 
 



Vacation Bible School 
REGISTRATION SHEET 

Where?   Woodlawn Chapel Presbyterian Church 
Cost?  $40.00 per child 
What time? July 15-19th   9am-12pm 
Ages? 3 yrs* thru Grade 5        *potty trained, please! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s name:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian name:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 

City:  _________________________________________ Zip:  _______________________________ 

Home phone:  ________________________________  Cell phone:  ________________________________ 

Home e-mail address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s age:  _________  Date of Birth:  __________________________   *Child must be 3 years old and potty trained  

Last school grade completed:  _________  Gender:  M   F 

T-Shirt Size (circle one):          XS (2-4)            S (6-8)           M (10-12)            L(14-16)              XL (18-20) 

Siblings:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Home congregation (if any):  ________________________________________________________________ 

In case of emergency (when the parent/guardian cannot be reached) please contact:  

Name:   _____________________ Phone:  _________________ Relationship to child: __________________ 

Please list any allergies/medical needs the VBS staff should be aware of:   

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please list one friend you would like your child to be grouped with.  VBS is a great opportunity to make new friends, but 

we will make every effort to accommodate your request. 

Name of friend: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Photo Release: Woodlawn Chapel Presbyterian Church/VBS has my permission to use my child’s photograph publicly in 

VBS materials. I understand the images may be used in print,  online, presentations, websites, and social media. I also 

understand no royalty, fee, or other compensation shall become payable to me by reason of such use.  

Registration Fee:  $40 per child if registered prior to July 10, $45 per child if registered the week of VBS, $80 max per 

family.  Checks are payable to:  Woodlawn Chapel 

 Df    Please check this box if you would like to purchase a CD for $3. (Add $3 to your check) 

 Df    Please check this box if you are interested in volunteering the week of VBS.    

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:_______________________________________________ Date:_________________ 


